MEMORIAL DAY 2008

This is to report to you that a beautiful wreath in Cav colors was laid at the Vietnam Veterans
Memorial yesterday, Memorial Day, on behalf of all members of our Association and in reverent
remembrance of those who sacrificed their all while serving under our Battalion Colors.

I was privileged to join Pat Dockery in placing the wreath at the Wall. General George Casey,
Chief of Staff, Army, made an excellent talk as the principal speaker. His Father, MG George
Casey Sr, who was one of the Army's greatest Soldiers and leaders, is on the Wall having been
killed while commanding the Cav in 1970.

| want, especially, to thank the Dockerys for faithfully attending all but one Wreath Laying
Ceremony since our Association has been participating. Often, they have been our only
representatives there and deserve our special thanks. It would be nice if you would let them know
how much we appreciate them.

All the best to you all; see you in Jacksonville in July if you can make it.

Garry Owen! Maury




